
Minutes of Zoom Committee Meeting held on Friday 12th November 2021 at 10:30am

 Present: Peter Avery, Steve Ray, Georgia Ray, Susan Green, Eunice Ferguson

No Item Comments Action

1 Organisation 
of the club

Initial problems eg with NGS, have been sorted 
and PA is managing to merge the f2f / Online 
results. 

Finance -The number of people playing since re-
opening has meant that the running costs of the 
club have been covered. There are 69 members at 
present-2/3 of pre-covid levels.

It has been decided to continue playing Online and 
f2f and the committee extends their thanks to 
Dave and Jill for organising the Real Bridge. 

This will be re-visited 
in a meeting around 
the end of March

2 Twin Cities The committee agreed that they would like Dave 
and Jill Armstrong to organise an event on Real 
Bridge. It involves being twinned with a city in 
another country.

EF to contact Dave 
and Jill

3 The kitchen The kitchen will remain out of use but members 
are allowed to provide their own refreshments – 
please be careful when handling hot liquids.

 

4 Deane Salver The committee agreed to organise the Deane 
Salver and it will be discussed at the next NEBA 
meeting. However, it was noted that the numbers 
attending other competitions have been very low.

 

5 Inter club As per requested by NEBA, a drink and biscuits 
will be provided during inter club matches.

SG to purchase 
required refreshments

6 Xmas The committee decided that members will be 
invited to attend the 20th December session a little 
earlier and will provide wine and nibbles. These 
nibbles will be placed on the playing tables. 
Normal table money will be required.

SG to purchase plastic 
cups, wine and nibbles 
that can be provided in 
sealed packets.

7 Playing 2 
sections

The committee agreed that it is possible to 
organise a section for players from the bridge 
classes in the future

SR to ascertain the 
level of interest 

8 Date of next 
meeting

Tuesday January 11th 2022 at 10.30 am - SG to organise Zoom 
meeting


